
Here are some SSL opportunities coming up during Feb and Mar 2020 that are 

listed on the Montgomery County Volunteer Center’s Website 

(www.montgomeryserves.org) and that are open to middle school students.  They 

have also been posted in the cafeteria at school. 

 

To sign up for an event, you will need to visit the above website and search for it 

using the title.  The volunteer center has a link and contact information.   This list 

is not all inclusive of every opportunity that is available.    

  

http://www.montgomeryserves.org/


 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

  

This training will allow a student to participate 

in all other Recycling Volunteer Program 

events. 



 

Students get SSL hours just for attending this 

event! 


